3/31/25
To whom it may concern:

This is a request pursuant to the State of Illinois Freedom of Information Act. (5 I1l. Comp. Stat. 140/1)
which requests electronic copies of the following information:

School incident reported related to the district’s investigation into the “restroom incident,” which took
place March 28, 2025, and involved multiple students at Pana High School.

I request the aforementioned materials in digital, machine-readable copies. If your agency does not
maintain these public records, please let us know who does and include the proper custodian's name and
address. The requested material is for newsgathering and will not be used for commercial use.

As provided by the open records law, I will expect your response within five (5) working days. See 5 //1.
Comp. Stat. 140/3(c). I understand that the Act permits a public body to charge a reasonable copying fee
not to exceed the actual cost of reproduction and not including the costs of any search or review of the
records. 5 ILCS 140/6. Please notify me of costs associated to produce these records if they may arise.

If you choose to deny this request, please provide a written explanation for the denial including a
reference to the specific statutory exemption(s) upon which you rely. Also, please provide all segregable
portions of otherwise exempt material. I would note that willful violation of the open records law can
result in the award of reasonable litigation fees. See 5 I1l. Comp. Stat. 140/11(i). Thank you for your
assistance and we look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Molly Sweeney

WCIA

509 S Neil St, Champaign, Illinois 61820



